November 8, 1965

Col. Milton S. Agnew 14 Prospect Avenue Ardsley, New York

Dear Col. Agnew:

The Wesleyan Theological Society at its recent annual meeting has elected you to serve as a member of the Program Committee for the 1966 conference. The chairman of the committee, Dr. William Arnett will be contacting you soon in order to make plans for the next conference.

The contribution which you made to the recent conference was important and appreciated by all who attended. We are grateful for the fine cooperation which was evidenced, making the first conference what I consider to be an encouraging success.

Sincerely yours,

Merne A. Harris Secretary Wesleyan Theological Society

MAH: mb